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String Of Vehicle Thefts In Wetmore Being Investigated

The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Department is investigating a string of thefts from
vehicles in Wetmore.

The Sheriff’s Department says sometime late last Saturday night or early Sunday
morning an unknown person entered multiple vehicles parked in Wetmore in and stole
several items---including a case of beer, jeans, a driver’s license, Ipod accessories and
about $55 in change.

About $250 damage was done to one of the vehicles at 234 2nd Street in Wetmore.

Anyone with information on the incidents is asked to contact the Nemaha County
Sheriff’s Department.



